
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

March 4, 2015 

 

 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

   

RE:  PowerIEP Contract (Brecht’s Database Solutions, Inc.) 

 

 

After reviewing electronic IEP vendors, Mid-Valley and the Directors of Districts 101, 301, 302 

and 304 have selected PowerIEP as their preferred vendor, starting with the 2015-16 school year.  

The contract is for three years and is renewable annually thereafter.   

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Approval. 


